
EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2008, 
WCA WASTE WILL BE THE 

NEW SERVICE PROVIDER FOR 
SOLID WASTE COLLECTION IN BRIGHTWATER 

 
 

 
Municipal Utility District #42 will be providing solid waste collection 

in the District.  They recently contracted with WCA Waste Corporation 
to be the provider for garbage/trash/recycling services to Brightwater 

and four other homeowners associations in the District. 
 
 

 Cost will be included in the sewer service portion of your 
monthly water bill.  (The cost to the District will run approx. 
$16 per month) 

 
 Trash will continue to be collected two days per week 

(Wednesday and Saturday)  
 
 Recycling will be collected one day a week (Wednesday) 

 
 Heavy trash will be accepted on both days 

 
 New recycling containers to be delivered on or after June 27 

 
 
 

See enclosed WCA Welcome Letter for more details on your solid 
waste collection services. 

 
 
 
 
  
 
   

Please Note:  Allied Waste will no longer be a service provider for 
Brightwater residents after June 30, 2008.  DO NOT make payment to 
Allied for solid waste collection. 


